
Stand Up Week 2024
Theme  “Pride in Our Community”



We had  a series of intercom announcements all week.

Junior Cycle, TY and Leaving Certificate classes carried out in-class 
activities about “Being a Good Ally” this week.

Monday - Noticeboard Relaunch (outside Room 37)

Wednesday - Lunchtime Quiz: Room 22

Thursday - Lunchtime Short Films: Library

Friday -  Flag Photo in Gym and Paper Chain of Support

Stand Up Week 2023



Hi everyone, 

I'm so glad to see you all here today to celebrate our Stand Up Week. 
Stand Up Week is a very important week in our school, it is here to 
raise awareness to issues like bullying, discrimination and 
harassment. But it also encourages inclusion and empathy towards 
all members of our school community.

Weeks like Stand Up Week and upcoming culture week are so 
necessary and important so that every single member of this school 
community feels the support and respect they deserve.

I would like to thank Ms. Doherty and Mrs. Murphy for all the hard and 
unseen work they do to make this week in our school a success. I 
would also like to thank them for all their work and help in our 
school's Ideal Club. And to Mrs. Gray and Mrs. Howard for their 
support.

Every person in this school deserves to feel the support of their 
school community, so thank you all for coming today and 
participating in Stand Up Week this year. Thank you, have a nice day!

A Message from Our Head Girl and 
IDEAL Club Chairperson, Lily Massey
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Paper Chain of Support



Paper Chain of Support 

All year groups filled in a slip of 
paper with a supportive message 
and these have been displayed in 
the school as a show of support. We 
are very glad to be supporting the 
Stand Up Week Theme of “Pride in 
Our Community” and the school 
CEIST Value of the Year “Creating 
Community” in this way. They are in 
the corridor between Ms Howard’s 
Office and Linda’s Office - try to 
spot yours!




